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GLOBAL PARAMEDIC LEADERSHIP ALLIANCE

The Global Paramedic Leadership Alliance (GPLA) invites you to participate in an
international discussion on The Impact of Covid on EMS Systems Globally

SAVE THE DATE!

Thursday September 16" at 4:00 p.m. EST

In this session you will hear from Paramedic Leaders from the United States, The
United Kingdom, Canada, Australia and New Zealand on the impact of COVID to
date. We hope you can join us in this international dialogue.

About the GPLA:

The Global Paramedic Leadership Alliance (GPLA) comprises the chair of the
International Roundtable on Community Paramedicine and leaders from the
following:

Association of Ambulance Chief Executives (UK & Ireland)
Council of Ambulance Authorities (AUS/NZL/PNG)
National EMS Management Association (USA)

Paramedic Chiefs of Canada (CAN)

The GPLA’s purpose is to identify and act upon areas where there is perceived
benefit in working together and sharing best practice internationally.

*Details on how to access this session will be made available shortly*




